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Baxter Statement on U.S. INFUVITE Supply 

 
 

Baxter is currently experiencing an outage for all INFUVITE Multiple Vitamins for infusion product 

configurations that are manufactured and supplied by a third-party manufacturer due to lack of 

availability of a critical component. There are currently no alternatives for INFUVITE available in the 

U.S. market. As the INFUVITE distributor in the U.S. market, the timeline to resolution is uncertain 

and could range from weeks to several months.   

 

We are pursuing several actions to help minimize the disruption caused by this outage: 

 

• Partnering with our third-party manufacturer to aid in resolving the outage.  

• Conferring with the American Society for Parenteral and Enteral Nutrition (ASPEN), American 

Society of Health-System Pharmacists (ASHP), Children’s Hospital Association (CHA), National 

Home Infusion Association (NHIA), and Oley Foundation to bring awareness to this issue. 

• Dedicating Baxter medical resources to help support customers’ decision-making with 

respect to facility specific conservation plans. 

 

Given the criticality of the supply, each patient should be evaluated regarding the need for 

parenteral vitamins. Refer to ASPEN’s 2021 Parenteral Nutrition Multivitamin Product 

Shortage Considerations” document for additional guidance. The document can be accessed 

at www.nutritioncare.org or by clicking here. 

 

This is a challenging situation, and we are here to work with you to understand your current inventory 

on hand, your near-term mitigation plans and conservation strategies that may exist to support your 

patient population during this time. Our U.S. Medical Affairs teams are available for questions at 

medinfo@baxter.com. 

 

We are working closely with our manufacturers, association partners, and regulatory agencies to 

minimize the impact of this situation, and it is our commitment to provide updates as we identify 

additional strategies and support for managing patient care. 
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